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Kahnawake Legislative Coordinating 
Commission staffing announcement 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2020) The Kahnawà:ke 
Legislative Coordinating Commission (KLCC) is pleased to inform the 
community that Chris Bush has been hired as the Research & Policy 
Development Specialist for the KLCC. 
 
Ms. Bush had been working on contract, specifically on the updating of the 
various policies and regulations that govern the activities of the KLCC. 
 
“Chris is an excellent addition to our team,” said KLCC Coordinator Leslie 
Skye. “She is extremely knowledgeable and skilled in navigating the 
intricacies of this very technical work. Her input has been invaluable, and 
we are pleased that she is now a full-time employee.”  
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For information please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commissions 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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